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MacGregor joins TG Gallager as safety director
February 19, 2015 - Construction Design & Engineering

TG Gallagher hired Andrew MacGregor as the company's new safety director.
As safety director, MacGregor is responsible for creating a working environment that promotes
openness with a high level of communication in the field. His duties include: preparing site-specific
safety programs, coordinating and conducting safety training for all employees, organizing jobsite
walk-through's, providing solutions to the varying conditions that our field staff face on a daily basis.
MacGregor brings more than 15 years of industry experience to his new position. MacGregor has
experience in many facets of the construction industry. His experience as a project manager gives
him unique perspective to his role as safety director. Prior to joining TG Gallagher, he served as
safety director for Limbach Co.
"We are excited to bring such an experienced leader in health and safety to our company to
continue our commitment to creating a strong safety culture,” said TG Gallagher's president Brian
Potter. "Andrew's well rounded background, knowledge, and leadership will ensure that we maintain
our reputation as one of the region's top mechanical contracting firms."
MacGregor attended the University of Massachusetts at Amherst where he received a Bachelor of
Science degree in architecture and construction. In addition to his degree, MacGregor has
completed numerous trainings that are focused on health and safety related issues in the
construction industry. He is an authorized Outreach instructor for OSHA 10 Hour, 30 Hour.
MacGregor is actively involved in industry organizations including the Eastern Massachusetts OSHA
Roundtable, the Build Safe New England Organization and the Associated Subcontractors of
America.
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